
American Legion Riders – Chapter 80 –February 2019 Update
Legion Rider membership requires membership or affiliation with the American 
Legion and ownership of a 350cc or larger motorcycle.  Annual dues are $20.00. 
Please check with Director Mike Klick (708.670.1475) or John Pavich
(630-712-1834) to confirm meeting locations for any given month.

UPCOMING RIDES AND EVENTS
Check the Post 80 Newsletter and web site at post80.org/legion-riders for 
updates for the Legion Rider meeting and event schedule. 

We will not have ALR meetings in February
Feb.10th, Sunday -Toys for Tots -Thank you at HB Jones, 551 East Vallette St., 
Elmhurst, (SE corner of Vallette & York) 630.782.5669
March-2nd-Saturday-ALR meeting at 9:00 am in the library at AL Post 80 
April 6th- Saturday- Spaghetti Dinner 4-7 (all proceeds go for Veteran causes)

The ALR are now accepting applications for supporter members. 

DIRECTOR- MIKE KLICK
SECRETARY- MARGE PAVICH
TREASURER- JOHN PAVICH
CHAPLAIN - JACK BORDER
HISTORIAN -TIM SORENSEN
SERGEANT-AT-ARMS- TOM REJDUKOWSKI
RUN COORDINATOR - MIKE MASCHEK

A.  The Legion Riders, along with Post 80 Commander Rick McLaren, placed wreathes on the    	
	 graves of our departed members, friends and family at Abraham Lincoln Cemetery. 
B.   Director Mike Klick presented a Certificate of Appreciation to Chaplain Jack Border for 	
	 his outstanding work with Veterans and as a founding director of the Legion Riders. 

 A  B


